UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT NOWACZYK 06/06/2023

Good afternoon,
This is an update on two of our buildings.

We are scheduled to begin moving faculty and staff into the Education and Health
Sciences Center next week. There are some final construction items still to be
completed, including the walkway from the Lane Center.

| welcome the campus community to tour our newest building between 10 a.m. and
noon on Tuesday, June 20. We will have coffee, tea, lemonade and water near the
second-floor entrance. | think you will be impressed with our newest academic
building.

The University of Maryland Service Center at College Park, which manages our
construction projects, has had an outside consultant inspect Brownsville Hall. The
consultant has provided recommendations on needed repairs. The Service Center is
in contact with the company that designed and constructed Brownsville Hall. We are
awaiting their response and plan for remediating the building. Once we have a plan
in place, we will share that plan with the campus.

Campus will be busy with summer camps beginning soon and our next set of Bobcat
Bound Days starting this week. Please continue to enjoy your summer.



